Newsletter



June 2022 Issue No 47



### Wonderful that we will soon be celebrating the Queens Platinum Jubilee!



The Royal carriage proceeding down the Mall during the Coronation procession, June 2nd 1953

There are lots of events going on locally and around the country and we hope to keep a few photographs of local events in our Community Archive so there is a record for future generations. After the Jubilee weekend if you have any photographs you are happy to share please do let us know.

# Our own Platinum Jubilee display 'Memories of Jubilees past' is launched on Wednesday 1st June in Escrick Church starting at 7.30pm

Please do come along to see the displays and photographs of past Jubilees, and maybe share some of your own memories of the Coronation and past jubilees. If you have anything you would like to share in advance, again please do get in touch. If you would be happy to be recorded sharing your memories for the website, again please do get in touch with Caroline at <a href="mailto:escrickchurch@gmail.com">escrickchurch@gmail.com</a>

As usual for Heritage meetings, Escrick Heritage group members are free and visitors £3 to include refreshments. The display will be in Escrick Church until 15th June so feel free to call in any day between 8am and 5pm.

## Heritage Hub Monday 13th June. 1pm to 4pm

Volunteers will be in Church serving refreshments so please do call in for coffee and a chat, and maybe another opportunity to look around the jubilee display.

## Hoots Café Tuesday 21st June. 9.30am to 12 noon

Absolutely everyone very welcome to come along for tea/coffee and cakes. Adults £3, children 50p. (Free refills). Please do come along for tea/coffee, cake and a chat in lovely, relaxed, airy surroundings.

### **Escrick Heritage Group visit Wednesday 6th July**

An earlier start when we meet at Skipwith at 6.30pm for a visit to the gardens of Skipwith Hall, by kind permission of Sir Charles and Ros Forbes Adam, and then in to Skipwith Church.

Pre booking essential by contacting <u>escrickchurch@gmail.com</u> Escrick Heritage members free, guests £3.

## **Afternoon meetings**

Following a really good response to our first afternoon meeting last month, we are considering including one or two more afternoon talks in our 2023 programme on our Heritage Hub afternoons.

These will be in addition to our monthly evening meetings. If you have any ideas for our 2023 programme please do let us know.



Royal Golden Jubilee celebrations at Escrick, 2002 Peggy Brown & John Skilbeck cutting cake

We look forward to seeing you all soon. Enjoy the jubilee celebrations!